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       Care, Collaboration, Challenge 

 

         Thursday 2nd November 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are the School Council. As you know every year, we like to do something to raise 

money for Children in Need, to help children less fortunate than ourselves. 

The School Council have decided this year we would like to raise money by wearing 

something funny at school. We would like everyone to come to school wearing pyjamas 

or onsies and a pair of silly socks and pay a small donation to do so.  

We know it is not as easy as just bringing in some cash but please could you help this 

very important cause by donating via our Just Giving page here and tick the Gift Aid box 

to add 25p to every pound you donate. 

This event will take place on Friday 17th November. 

Yours sincerely, 

The School Council 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/springfield-primary-academy-1698840138538?utm_term=YVdeNJPwj

